
11th September 2023

Dear Families,

After school clubs will commence the week beginning Monday 18th September, 2023. This is
also the date we will be transferring to our new system School Comms App which is where
you will be able to book your children into Breakfast and After School Clubs.

Breakfast Club- Every day from 7:45am
From Monday 18th September, if your child already attends Breakfast Club you will still need
to book a place to secure your child a space. If you are booking Breakfast Club for the first
time, you will need to book via the app and collect a form from the main office to complete
(noting any dietary requirement / allergies).

Football Club (Boys) - Monday’s 3:10-4:10pm
The boy’s football club will start from Monday 18th September. All children must bring shin
pads. This will be available to book on the school comms app from Thursday 14th

September. Spaces are limited therefore and booked on a first come first serve basis.
Bookings for after school clubs will be refreshed every term to allow as many children as
possible to attend the clubs they wish to.

Football Club (Girls) - Tuesday’s 3:10- 4:10pm
The girl’s football club will start from Monday 18th September. All children must bring shin
pads. This will be available to book on the school comms app from Thursday 14th

September. Spaces are limited therefore these are booked on a first come first serve basis.
Bookings for after school clubs will be refreshed every term to allow as many children as
possible to attend the clubs they wish to.

Inclusive Sport After School Club - Monday - Thursday 3:15-5:00pm
The Inclusive Sport’s after school app is an external afterschool club who offer a range of
activities for children after school. You can book your child into this after school club
following there link below: https://inclusive-sport.classforkids.io/camp/34. The first 3 sessions
are free to trial and then the price will be half price for the next 15 sessions after that. If you
have any questions about this please speak to a member of staff in the playgound.

If you have any questions or problems booking, please let the school office know and they
will be happy to help.

Kind regards

https://inclusive-sport.classforkids.io/camp/34



